Council Meeting

28th November 2012

Motion submitted under Council Procedure Rule 14

WELFARE REFORM

The Council notes:

· a recent speech Secretary of State for Work and Pensions regarding his future welfare reform plans

· that it is not Coalition Government policy to cap benefits for families with more than two children or to withdraw housing benefit from under-25s. 

· the Liberal Democrats have not agreed to either proposal. 

· that the Liberal Democrats have not signed up to the suggested further £10bn of cuts in the welfare budget and no agreement has been reached.

 

The Council believes that if Britain has to make more savings as a country the government must ensure that any further cuts in government spending or increases in taxation fall primarily on those best able to bear such changes.
The Council therefore asks the Chief Executive to write to the Prime Minister and the Deputy Prime Minister opposing these further welfare reform plans. 

Submitted by Councillor Mrs Nash

